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Re: Proposed Orienteering on Lowell Property on Saturday, August 16, 2025

From: Kyler Kuehn
To: birks
Date: Tuesday, July 29, 2025 at 12:15 PM MST

Hello Ron,

Yes, you are welcome to use Lowell property for your Orienteering event.
Based on previous maps, it looks like there will be no markers in or around our existing buildings -- is that correct?
Also, do you have an updated certificate of insurance?

Thanks,

Kyler
Kyler Kuehn, PhD
( ‘z ) Director of Technology

Lowell 0: 928.233.3221 | c: 928.380.9089

OBSERVATORY 1400 W Mars Hill Rd, Flagstaff, AZ 86001 | lowell.edu

On Wed, Jul 23, 2025 at 6:07 AM Ron Birks wrote:

Thanks Amanda.
Hi Kyler,

We've presented small navigation training events on Lowell property for more than a decade.
Our participants do little more than hike on the property. We're happy to meet any restrictions you
might have for our event. We can provide more information as needed. Thanks.

Ron Birks
Greater Phoenix Orienteering Club
gphxo.org

On Tuesday, July 22, 2025 at 05:13:01 PM MST, Amanda Bosh wrote:

Hi Ron! I'd like to introduce you to Kyler Kuehn, our new Director of Observatory Operations. He is copied here,
and will be able to help you with this request.
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Amanda S. Bosh, Ph.D.

Executive Director

Lowell Observatory

1400 W. Mars Hill Rd., Flagstaff, AZ 86001
Email:

Office: (928) 233-3203
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